
From: Brendan Barry (Finley Harrison Architectural Services Ltd) 

Sent: 26 November 2021 14:22 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: Certificate of lawfulness (proposed) application - 2021/3818/P - Ziggurat Building, 60-66 

Saffron Hill 

 

Hi Tony, 

Thank you for your email. 

At present I cant give you a specific RAL colour, though I have asked the Project Manager to 

investigate as I understand that they do have a sample of the existing cladding and will sent it to me 

to establish a colour match. I’ll supply a RAL reference as soon as that is available. 

As to floor levels, it is the top three floors, so from ground level (entrance), that will be the 7th 8th 

and 9th floors. 

Kind regards 

 

Brendan Barry 

For and on behalf of 

Finley Harrison Architectural Services Ltd 

Web:   www.fhas.ltd 

 


